
Join Our Afterschool Program! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce the opening of enrollment for our Afterschool Program at 

[School/Organization Name]. Our program is designed to provide a safe and enriching 

environment for children to explore new interests, enhance their skills, and make lasting 

friendships. 

Program Highlights: 

• Engaging activities and workshops 

• Individualized support for homework and studies 

• Physical activities and sports 

• Art, music, and creative programs 

Enrollment is now open for the upcoming term, and we encourage you to sign up your child for 

this wonderful opportunity. Registration forms can be obtained from the school office or 

downloaded from our website at [Website URL]. 

Important Dates: 

• Registration Deadline: [Date] 

• Program Start Date: [Date] 

If you have any questions or would like more information about the program, please feel free to 

contact us at [Contact Information]. 

We look forward to welcoming your child to our Afterschool Program! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School/Organization Name] 


